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NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARD 
SENT VIA EMAIL AND POSTED 
ON CITY’S WEBSITE 

DATE: 			February 19, 2025
RE:			Notice of Contract Award 
PROJECT:		Oak and Myrtle Water Main Replacement 
			ITB 2025-01 
At their February 18, 2025 meeting, the Scappoose City Council awarded the contract for the City of Scappoose Oak and Myrtle Water Main Replacement Project to Swofford Excavating.  

Sincerely,

CITY OF SCAPPOOSE
Charlotte Baker
Contract Administrator

Emailed to the following: 
swoffordexcavating@pm.me
CC: 	Benjamin Burgener, City Manager 
	Chris Negelspach, City Engineer 
	Susan M. Reeves, City Recorder
	Dave Sukau, Public Works Director 
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